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Olivia Sontag

From: Olivia Sontag
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 8:34 AM
To: 'stephanie steele'
Subject: RE: Winslow Hotel Public Participation Meeting

Hi Stephanie, 
 
This proposal will require a quasi-judicial decision by a hearing examiner. The hearing examiner will also hold a public 
hearing prior to any decision. 
 

 
Olivia Sontag 
City Planner 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 
 
 
From: stephanie steele <ssteele456@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 4:46 PM 
To: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Re: Winslow Hotel Public Participation Meeting 
 
Thank you for sending this information Olivia. 
Who and what city agency will be responsible for approving this project..? 
 
Best, 
Stephanie Steele  
 
 
 
 
 
On Tue, Nov 27, 2018 at 4:35 PM Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> wrote: 

Good Afternoon, 

  

Thank you for attending the Public Participation Meeting for the Winslow Hotel (PLN50880 PRE) on November 26, 
2018. The attendance was outstanding and we truly appreciate your time and your comments. We apologize, again, for 
the poor visibility of the site plans and other drawings. The site plans and drawings, notes from the meeting, and the 
preapplication letter with reference to specific development regulations are attached. 
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Should the applicant submit an application for a land use permit, you will receive a Notice in the mail with a comment 
period and will be invited to submit formal public comment. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you! 

  

 

Olivia Sontag 

City Planner 

www.bainbridgewa.gov 

facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 

206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 


